
Fruit Cove Middle School 
SAC Monthly Meeting – May 17, 2009 

Location:  Media Center, FCMS 
Attendance: 
Trisha Warner, voting member 
Steve McCormick, voting member 
Kathy Robinson, voting member 
Martie Thompson, voting member 
Eric Hurst, voting member 
Cathy Klein, voting member 
Linda Barry, voting member 
Pam Wiltse, voting member 
Annette Holt, voting member 
Karen Forfar, voting member 
 

Members Not Present 

Monica Peck, voting member 
Kevin Corbett, voting member 
Barb Polidan, voting member 
Jeannie Bastian, voting member 
Shannon Emerson, voting member 
Laura Hannah, voting member 
Leslie Williams, voting member 
Lisa Bielefeldt, voting member 
 
Call to Order by Trisha Warner at 3:05 
Recording officer: Kelly Hicks 
 
SAC funds available according to Pam Wiltse $8,830.69 
 
Approve April Minutes Motion to approve by Cathy Klein and  2nd by Kathy Robinson 
 
Voting for Trisha Warner to be SAC Chair for 2009-1010. Motion to approve by Cathy Klein and 2nd by Steve 
McCormick 

 

Voting for SAC Co-Chair. Motion to approve by Martie Thompson and 2nd by Pam Wiltse. 
 
Approval for Distribution of School Recognition Funds.  100% split equally between 2008-2009 faculty and staff, 
with $200 incentive bonus for new faculty and staff.  (60/40) teachers are counted as one position.  
Motion to approve by Karen Forfar and 2nd by Cathy Klein. 

 

Mrs. Thompson offered to put SAC news in the Creekline newspaper next year. 
 
Cassie Hurst presented a lesson on technology.  She showed how she uses the smartboard and smart-tablet in her 
classroom. The smartboard allows students the chance to come to the board and interact with the lesson.  The smart-
tablet allows the teacher to circulate the room and hand the tablet to students to interact with the lesson. 

 

Principal’s Report- Mr. McCormick-  

FCAT Writes came back and we made significant gains.   
 
Both sixth grade parent nights were a success. 
 
Pre-AP meeting was held and parents had a lot of positive feedback. 

 

SAC money will not be given next year.  The money that is left over from this year will be able to roll over for next 
year.   
 
Meeting closed at 3:39 


